
FLORIDA 

September 13, 2017 

TO: Mayor Teresa Jacobs 
-AND-
Board of County Commissioners . ~ 

FROM: Ajit M. Lalchandani, County Administrato~ 

Debriefing Regarding Hurricane Irma SUBJECT: 
DISCUSSION AGENDA ITEM SEPTEMBER 19, 2017 

On Tuesday, September 19, 2017, the Mayor has set aside the morning portion of the 
Board meeting in order to provide you with a full debriefing regarding Hurricane Irma 
and the County's emergency management efforts, both before and during the storm, 
and recovery efforts underway in the storm's aftermath. 

All of you can be proud of Orange County's response to this deadly and crippling storm 
and particularly of the hundreds of Orange County Employees, who have worked 
tirelessly to assist our residents and communities in recovering from the storm and the 
damage left in its wake. 

Should you have any questions in the meantime, please call me. 
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